
BARROW BRAIN AND SPINE SERVICES

Coverage Through the HonorHealth Medical Plans for Spine Treatments

BARROW BRAIN AND SPINE SERVICES COVERAGE

Effective July 1, 2022, Barrow Brain and Spine providers at HonorHealth facilities are considered covered 

Please note, the process below only applies for spine-related 

treatments. For brain-related services, no referral requirement is needed for services with the 

Barrow-approved providers listed below.

BARROW BRAIN AND SPINE INSTRUCTIONS

HonorHealth pain providers (listed below) refer a patient to a Barrow Brain and Spine approved provider 

• Employed with HonorHealth:
»

»

»

»

»

» Antika Myers, 

»

»

• Pain Consultants of Arizona (under an agreement with HonorHealth):
» » »

A Barrow Brain and Spine approved provider (see below) contacts Innovation Care Partners (ICP) to initiate 
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